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September 19,1974. 

Dr. L. Merrill 

High Pressure Data Center, 

574 Clark Library, 

Brigham Young University, 

Provo, Utah 84602 

Dear Dr. Merrill ; 

I have recieved your letter on September 12, 1974. 

About the reprint of my paper, I'm sorry I have not one. 

But I send a copy of my paper. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ie 
~hiro Fujii 

.. 

enclosed a copy 


